
                                       
  

 
                                       

              
 

 
 

From: Michael Plit 
Sent: Friday, 13 January 2023 11:58 AM
To: LLS Policy Mailbox 
Subject: Consultation - Native vegetation provisions of the Local Land Services Act. 

Land clearing in NSW must be banned. There is no justification for it, we are killing Australia by destroying native 
habitats. 

We have enough farmland and urban areas. We need to think about how to make do with this rather than 
destroying wild areas to create more unnecessarily. 

Michael 
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